Minutes of the meeting of LDM’s held on 19.06.2017 at SLBC office regarding camps to be organised from 19.06.2017 to 30.06.2017 for seeding of Aadhaar and mobile numbers in savings accounts in NCT of Delhi.

A meeting was chaired jointly by Shri K. K. Acharya , General Manager and Convenor, SLBC- Delhi  and by Shri P. Sreedhar , General Manager , SLBC- Delhi and was attended by Shri H.P.Gupta, AGM, SLBC- Delhi, Shri Sunil Yadav, AGM, OBC  and the LDM’s on 19.06.2017 at 10:30 AM in the Conference Hall, Harsha Bhawan regarding camps to be organised from 19.06.2017 to 30.06.2017 for seeding of Aadhaar and mobile numbers in savings accounts in NCT of Delhi as directed by  Joint Secretary, DFS in the meeting held last week.  Based on discussions, the following line of action was agreed upon:

1. LDM’s with the help of the Banks in their districts would decide the list of dates of the camps and will send the finalized dates to SLBC by the evening of 19.06.2017 positively.

1. LDM’s were advised to take help from the Banks and ensure that camps are organised in all the eleven districts of NCT of Delhi. 

1. LDM’s were also advised to ensure that Banks pertaining to their districts should keep dedicated counters in branches till the end of the month for seeding and disseminate information in this regard as well as the seeding drive through SMS, Internet, displays outside and within branches and ATM lobbies, etc.

The participants were given instructions to send the calendar regarding the dates of the camps which will be held in the districts by the evening of 19.06.2017.

During the discussion the participants were advised to take help from the Banks  and ensure that camps are organised. It was informed that since the Government has now made Aadhaar seeding compulsory it will now help the Banks to get all the operative savings bank accounts seeded with Aadhaar and mobile number.

It was emphasized to the LDM’s to take active part in the camps and to ensure that all the operative savings bank accounts are seeded with Aadhaar and Mobile numbers by the end of June, 2017.

The meeting was concluded with Vote of Thanks.


With Regards,

General Manager/Convenor,
State Level Bankers’ Committee
NCT of Delhi


